Safeguarding Snapshot — 30.10.23

The Ben Kinsella Trust

The Ben Kinsella Trust educates young people on the dangers of knife crime and helps them to
make positive choices to stay safe.

They are pleased to release brand new dates for their popular UK wide online workshop for
parents and carers!

FREE WORKSHOP THURSDAY 16TH NOVEMBER & THURSDAY 23RD NOVEMBER
7PM-9PM

Parenting children and young adults is hard, sometimes it can be scary and overwhelming with
news stories and social media influencing how safe we feel our children are and the risks they
may face in today’s climate.

We invite parents to join this free workshop on Zoom to learn more about what is regular
teenager behaviour or what might be signs that a young person is being groomed or exploited.

Anyone can book on, whether you’re a parent, carer, neighbour or professional who supports
young people.

Click the link_here to book your space!

Parents & Carers

Exploitation, Gangs &
Knife Crime Awareness



https://benkinsella.org.uk/parents-carers-workshops/

